
                                                             

 

Friends of Coomb Briggs Christmas Events     

                         

You are invited to join us at our popular bingo night on Friday 24th November 2017, in the school 

hall. 

Doors open 6.30 p.m. for eyes down at 7.00 p.m. 

Refreshments are available.  Lots of Christmas prizes to be won. 

Bring a friend (or two). 

Please note that no stiletto heels are allowed in the hall. 

 

 

 

Once again we are holding our annual Christmas bauble decorating competition.  

We love to see all your amazing baubles on the school Christmas tree, as they really brighten the hall.  

The competition is open to all ages, including parents, older siblings and grandparents. 

If you would like to take part please send £1 per entry into school, marked with the friends bauble comp 

along with the name of the competitor and then collect your bauble from the friends in the playground at 

home time. Alternatively see the friends on the bauble stall and pay on the day. 

All baubles should be handed in from 1st December, judging will take place during the week of the 18th, 

with prizes for KS1, KS2 and family members. 

Baubles will be available in the playground from the 20th November. 

We have new baubles this year so that you can be even more creative, we can’t wait to see your designs. 

 



 

Our popular Christmas raffle will be drawn on the 14th December in the hall after the KS1 play.   

Tickets can be purchased at the KS1 plays, the Christmas fare and Grotto night or via the raffle letter which 

will be sent out shortly. 

 

 

Once again we have been working with Santa’s elves to secure a postal service from Santa.  Look out for 

our letter for all the details. 

 

  

Our parents Secret Santa will also be back this year, a letter with all the details on will be sent out soon. 

 

 

 

Our Christmas fare will be held on Tuesday 5th December, followed by our magical Santa’s Grotto            

(and the Year 5 & 6 Enterprise night) on the 12th December. 

There will be a variety of stalls including local businesses and refreshments will also be available.  

Thank you for supporting us this year, we look forward to seeing you all at these events. 

 


